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Berlin, April 25, 2006

ICCF Congress 2006 Dresden, Germany
October 14 to 20, 2006

Dear chessfriends,

on behalf of BdF (Deutscher Fernschachbund) we are very pleased and honoured to
invite you and your families to the 2006 ICCF Congress that will be held in Dresden,
Germany from October 14 to October 20, 2006.

This is already the 6th ICCF Congress in Germany, the others took place in Lipsia
(1960), Berlin (1968), Munich (1978) Bad Blankenburg (1990) and the last one 10
years ago in Bad Neuenahr. So be our guests and celebrate the 60" (“diamond”)
jubilee of our federation together with us. We will make sure that all of you will enjoy
this year's most important ICCF event.

Germany is situated in the middle of Europe, Dresden is the capital of Saxony,
situated in the Middle East of Germany near the border of Poland and Czech
Republic. It is a place full of friendly people and of course you will also get a chance
to visit many interesting places there.

Simultaneously with this letter you have received the hotel reservation form as well
as a leaflet titled “Tips and other useful information”. This should be helpful to find the
information that you need to get started and file your reservation.

Please do not hesitate to contact us in case you need additional information (bdf-
info@gmx.de).

Sincerely yours & Amici Sumus

Dr. F. Baumbach
German delegate
Baumbach@campus-berlin-buch.de



